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Sophia Cassam

From: Lynda Guernsey
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 8:16 AM
To: Sophia Cassam
Subject: FW: support for docket request 21-0003

Hi Sophia, 
 
Please see the email below in regard to the Docket. 
 
Regards, 
Lynda 
 
Lynda Guernsey, Administrative Specialist II – Direct Line (360) 370-7579 
SAN JUAN COUNTY 
DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
(360) 378-2354 | 135 Rhone Street | PO Box 947 | Friday Harbor, WA 98250 
 

From: John Clancy <jclancy1949@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 4:47 PM 
To: Lynda Guernsey <LyndaG@sanjuanco.com> 
Subject: support for docket request 21-0003 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

Lynda,  
 
I am grateful that you will forward this to all the members of the Planning Commision. Thank you. 
 
I stand in full support for Joe Symons' docket request 21-0003, which requests that the Planning Commission create a 
"Truth in Planning" component to the Comp Plan. This component would put in layperson's language the implications of 
our growth potential  (e.g. the maximum buildout population) on our collective future. We would become clearly aware 
of this currently sanctioned buildout population on our county's carrying capacity, on its effects on our taxes and, 
extremely importantly, its effects on our desire to become a sustainable island culture. 
 
Our species is devouring the world. And should intelligent and caring people like yourselves not make a significant and 
sustained effort to help the county populace become extremely aware of the impacts of our current trajectory, then we 
will continue to devour the world our corner of the world. I imagine that you are all under a great deal of pressure. I ask 
you, as I ask myself, to make a strong stand and operationalize the Vision Statement, holding that as the standard by 
which decisions are made. By accepting docket request 21-0003, by integrating its request into the CP, and thus making 
it easier for islanders to comprehend the effects of our growth, I believe you will experience a collective support for 
planning activity that embraces and manifests our Vision Statement. 
 
Thank you. 
 
John Clancy 
161 Rosehip Rd. 
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Eastsound, Washington 98245 


